

Important Information about the CARES Act

6 messages

Office, **Business** <business_office@gracechristian.edu> To: student heerf list@gracechristian.edu

Wed, May 27, 2020 at 10:13 AM

Dear Grace Students,

We pray that you and your families are doing well during these challenging times!

Please read the attached letter to learn what Grace Christian University is doing related to the Coronavirus Aid, Relief, Economic Security (CARES) Act. You will receive further communication from the Business Office as we work through the steps to provide you with relief funds made available by the government.

If you have any questions, please feel free to email us at business_office@gracechristian.edu and we will respond as promptly as possible.

God bless you!

Doug



NOTE: Grace Christian University will be closed on Fridays in June and July.

